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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have had a very busy and enjoyable spring term.  You will receive our half termly newsletter this week 
and I would encourage all parents and carers to read the wonderful stories included it.  The newsletter 
really does show off the work of our wonderful pupils and staff. 
 
This term, in particular, has seen the generosity of our school community raising funds for people affected 
by global disasters as well as charities closer to home.  Thank you to everyone who has contributed in any 
small way to helping others.   
 
We have hopefully now seen the end of the citywide bus strikes that affected some of our school 
community.  If your child’s attendance was affected and you have not informed us of this reason as of yet, 
please do by contacting the attendance team. 
 
A reminder that we break up Friday 31 March at 12.05 pm.  This was originally scheduled as Cultural Day 
but as this has now been moved to 5 May, pupils need to wear full school uniform this Friday. 
 
For those pupils observing Ramadan, please be aware that the canteen can provide lunch to be taken 
home and eaten later in the day.  I am also pleased to announce we have increased prayer facilities for the 
month. 
 
I would like to wish you all a “Ramadan Mubarak” and a “Happy Easter”; I hope you all have an enjoyable 
and restful holiday and look forward to welcoming the school community back on Monday 17 April at 8.40 
am. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss K Slater 
Headteacher 
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